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Dear Friends, 

Thank you for your interest in the Asian Pacific Cultural Center (APCC).  As you know, the 
Asian community is growing dramatically in Saint Paul and throughout Minnesota.  The Asian 
Pacific Cultural Center facility will be a critical resource for both new immigrants and 
longstanding citizens.  Through a variety of cultural, educational, and civic opportunities, 
thousands of individuals and families from thruought the Midwest will not only be able to learn 
about and appreciate Asian traditions, but will be able to incorporate Asian values into their 
lives. The proposed Asian Pacific Cultural Center will help to protect and to preserve many 
Asian and Pacific Islander cultures, while encouraging integration into our larger community. 

The City of Saint Paul is committed to making a home for APCC at the former Hamm’s Brewery 
site on Minnehaha Avenue.  This redevelopment opportunity truly reflects the changing faces of 
Minnesota as it did when Hamm’s opened in the late 1800’s.  We are working hard to forge a 
public/private partnership for this project.  Continued investment from State of Minnesota, at this 
stage in the project, would ensure the success of the plan and would allow the full Hamm’s site 
renovation plan to move forward as scheduled later in 2008. 

Thank you again for your consideration of this important project. 

Sincerely, 

���� 

 
Christopher B. Coleman, 
Mayor 
City of Saint Paul 
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